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Nicholas Law

From: David Harford <david@dhconsulting.co.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 27 February 2024 11:28
To: Nicholas Law
Subject: RE: SUB23/0066 LUC23/0121 Melrose Road - Request for further information
Attachments: RFI Response letter to ADC - ARDL Final.pdf; FW: Update - 2022-0836 - SH77/Melrose Road Intersection CRM:0303000176; 23207: 

Ashburton Riverside Developments Ltd- Business D zone and Melrose Road redevelopment

Categories: Yellow Category

Hi Nicholas 
 
Please see the attached response. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
DH 
 
 
David Harford 
David Harford ConsulƟng Ltd 
Resource Management Planning 
Aon House 
2 Queens Drive 
PO Box 603 
ASHBURTON 7700 
PH 03 3077 164 
MOB:029 3077 164 
Email:david@dhconsulƟng.co.nz 
www.dhconsulƟng.co.nz 
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From: Nicholas Law  
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 6:05 PM 
To: David Harford  
Subject: SUB23/0066 LUC23/0121 Melrose Road - Request for further information 
 
Hi David, 
 
As discussed, please find attached a request for further information on the Melrose Road applications.  
 
I will give you another call in the morning, 
 
Kind regards, 
Nicholas 

Nicholas Law | Senior Planner  

DDI 03 307 7875 | M  


